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Thursday 01 May 2025 
 
 

RE: Year 6 trip to PGL Marchants Hill - 3 November 2025 to 7 November 2025 

Dear Parents, 

Following the fantastic time our children had at Kingswood, we're thrilled to remind you about our 

upcoming trip to PGL! We know the Kingswood experience was thoroughly enjoyed by all, and we're 

confident that PGL will offer another incredible opportunity for adventure, learning, and making 

lasting memories. 

We understand that things can get busy, so we're pleased to let you know that we've extended the 

deposit window for the PGL trip. This gives you a little more time to secure your child's place on what 

promises to be another unforgettable adventure. 

As a reminder, the cost of the trip will be £400. This includes charges for accommodation, food, 

activities and transport (coach). Payments will be made in instalments.  

The first, a non-refundable deposit of £45 is payable by  6th May 2025. 

 The rest will be paid in monthly instalments of £75 commencing 30 May 2025 

 with the final payment of £55 to be received by 30 September 2025. 

All payments to be made via Arbor. If your child is in receipt of free school meals or is registered as 

Pupil Premium, please contact the school to discuss assistance with the payment. 

We are really looking forward to taking your children to PGL and witnessing their enthusiasm and 

growth in a new and exciting environment. 

Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions. 

Warm regards, 

Aran Tebbutt 

Y6 Achievement Leader 

 

  


